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Cruisers Handbook of Fishing 2/E
Handbook of Trailer Sailing
A combination beginner's primer and experienced sailor's reference
contains the contributions of eight sailing experts and covers every
aspect of sailing, from boat structure and rigging to racing and
cruising

The Sailing Handbook
The digital edition of the RYA Sail Trim Handbook for Cruisers is
crammed with useful tips and pointers on one of the fundamentals of
good seamanship: sail trim. The book focuses more on the needs of the
cruising sailor as opposed to the out-and-out racer. After all, a welltrimmed cruising yacht will be better balanced, easier to handle, and
will sail more comfortably. Sail trim can be bewildering to the novice
but the RYA Sail Trim Handbook talks you through the subject in an
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informative yet entertaining manner. This eBook is further enhanced by
a range of clear, well thought-out illustrations. Chapters include:
How Sails Work Jibs & Genoas Spinnakers Reefing Sailing Upwind Heavy
Weather Sailing Trade Wind Sailing Ultimately this book will have you
itching to get back afloat and tinkering with the trim of your sails.

The Complete Sailing Manual
The only sailing manual you will ever need, covering everything from
sailing basics to making repairs and mastering navigation. The
undisputed market leader in sailing guides, this fully revised and
updated sailing manual, with a foreword by quadruple Olympic gold
medallist Sir Ben Ainslie, answers questions about any sailing
situation, with thorough coverage of all aspects of sailing and boat
ownership. In DK's The Complete Sailing Manual, former British
national champion Steve Sleight offers a wealth of expert advice and
guidance in the form of a complete course on seamanship, which is
brought to life with breathtaking action photography and clear
instructions. Fully revised, this new edition features all of the
latest developments in sailing--including foiling, long-distance
cruising, and high-speed apparent-wind sailing--and navigation, with
technology such as modern performance systems and electronic
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navigation. It also highlights the latest rules, regulations, and best
practices necessary for every avid sailor, from the novice to the
seasoned seaperson. Packed with essential information, handy diagrams,
and step-by-step illustrations, The Complete Sailing Manual is the
ultimate sailing handbook to keep by your side when you're out on the
waves.

The Handbook of Sailing Techniques
Completely revised and updated to address changes in technology, this
new edition is the definitive guide to the art and science of sailing.
Since the publication of the widely hailed first edition in 1983, The
Annapolis Book of Seamanship has set the standard by which other books
on sailing are measured. Used throughout America as a textbook in
sailing schools and Power Squadrons, The Annapolis Book of Seamanship
thoroughly and clearly covers the fundamental and advanced skills of
modern sailing. This edition of Annapolis is a major overhaul. Over
half the book has been revised; old topics and features have been
updated, and many new ones have been introduced. The design has been
modernized, and many color illustrations have been added. As big and
detailed as Annapolis is, the wealth of technical information
(including dozens of step-by-step instructions) is presented here in a
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way that is uniquely readable; it's both useful and easy to use. This
is because John Rousmaniere and artist Mark Smith bring to Annapolis
decades of experience both as sailors and as professional
communicators. Annapolis emphasizes the standard skills and proven
methods that eliminate error and confusion, ensure security in
emergencies, and allow every sailor more time for enjoyment on the
water. Much has changed on the water since 1983 when this book was
originally published. Black buoys are now green, the Global
Positioning Satellite navigation system (GPS) is almost universally
used, new types of anchors and sails have appeared, safety skills and
gear are vastly improved, many more women are commanding boats, and
catamarans and trimarans are common where only monohulls used to sail.
But for all these modern developments, the basic skills and spirit of
sailing have not changed at all. Sail trimming, keeping up
steerageway, maintaining the dead reckoning plot, heaving-to -- these
fundamentals are as important now as ever and receive much attention
here. Among the innovations in this edition are: * Basic skills in
early chapters: Fundamental sailing and boat-handling skills and gear,
which are introduced in chapters 1, 2, and 3. * "Hands On" segments:
Three dozen special sections, each devoted to a particular seamanship
problem and an expert solution. * More how-to tips: Additional rules
of thumb that guide a crew quickly and successfully through seamanship
Page 5/31

Free Copy The Handbook Of Sailing A Complete Guide To All Sailing
Techniques And Procedures For The Beginner And The Experienced Sailor
problems. * New coverage of multihulls: Advice on evaluating,
anchoring, and handling catamarans and trimarans under sail (including
in storms). * More on emergencies: New material on emergencies,
safety, and heavy-weather sailing, including a section on preparing a
docked boat for a hurricane. * Equipment updates: Expanded coverage of
the use and care of modern gear and hardware, including radar, GPS,
rescue devices, and asymmetrical spinnakers. * Terminology: Full
definition and illustration of major terms when they're first
introduced, with alternative language provided in parentheses. *
Gender: The use of feminine personal pronouns, which reflect the fact
that more women are captaining and sailing boats than ever before.
From navigation and seamanship to boat and gear maintenance, from
pleasure cruising to heavy-weather sailing, here is the definitive,
state-of-the-art guide that provides systematic step-by-step
techniques to see you through every situation on deck and in the
cockpit.

The Voyager's Handbook
The official learn-to-sail manual of the American Sailing Association
and the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary, with over 150 line
drawings and photographs. Written by America’s foremost instructional
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authority, the new edition of Sailing Fundamentals combines the
training programs of the American Sailing Association and the United
States Coast Guard Auxiliary. The official learn-to-sail manual of the
American Sailing Association, it is also used in the programs of many
yacht clubs, colleges, and sailing groups. Unlike most introductory
sailing books, which reflect the biases and idiosyncrasies of their
authors, Sailing Fundamentals has been extensively pretested by ASA
professional instructors to ensure that it offers the fastest,
easiest, most systematic way to learn basic sailing and basic coastal
cruising. This book covers every aspect of beginning sailing—from
hoisting sail to docking and anchoring—and specifically prepares the
learner to qualify for sailing certification according to
international standards. Widely acclaimed author Gary Jobson has won
several major races, including the 1977 America’s Cup victory as
tactician aboard Courageous. He was head sailing coach at the US Naval
Academy, and has conducted sailing clinics across the country.

Reeds Skipper's Handbook
The Working Guide to Traditional Small-Boat Sails
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From one of the world's most respected sailors-the knowledge and
secrets every sailor needs Peter Isler, two-time America's Cup winner,
has sailed in and won hundreds of races over the last forty years. In
that time, he has acquired a vast array of knowledge about sailing
techniques and tactics, not to mention a boatload or two of
entertaining stories along the way. In this book, he brings them all
together into a single guide to help you make the most of your time on
the water, whether you're going for a leisurely sail with friends or
competing to win. Filled with tips and secrets every sailor craves,
from the international competitor to the weekend dinghy sailor
Includes wisdom and advice gleaned from Peter's time spent sailing
with top international sailors, from America's Cup veterans Ted
Turner, Dennis Conner and Russell Coutts to and three-time Olympic
gold medalist Ben Ainslie Covers a range of important sailing topics,
including understanding the inner game, leading a team, reading the
wind, preparing your boat (and yourself), and much more Filled with
information that will help you become a better sailor, Peter Isler's
Little Blue Book of Sailing Secrets is an invaluable source of
guidance you'll rely on every time you set sail.

How to Sail: A Complete Handbook of the Art of Sailing for
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the Novice and the Old Hand
Contains over 500 colour photographs and explanatory illustrations.
This handbook presents guidance on the different parts of a boat:
choosing a boat for pleasure and performance; how a boat sails; its
fittings and equipment; how to anchor and pick up a mooring; handling
ropes; navigating; understanding tides and buoyage; using radar; and
more.

RYA Yachtmaster Handbook (E-G70)
The vast majority of sailing yacht scenarios comprise a couple sailing
the boat together, and needing to carry out all manoeuvres and
activities themselves with no help from a back-up crew. Their boat
handling, navigation, sail handling, anchoring and mooring skills all
have to be carried out both efficiently and effectively, preferably
with the minimum of physical effort (to conserve energy). But most
sailing technique books assume a crew of 3 or 4, all willing to lend a
hand. This book is therefore a first, addressing the most common
sailing scenarios that anyone cruising will have to deal with, and
providing clever, original, highly effective (and most importantly
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successfully tried and tested by the author) techniques and solutions
for dealing with the huge variety of essential operations on a boat –
from sail setting and reefing, to picking up mooring buoys in a
variety of wind and tide situations, anchoring, berthing and leaving a
pontoon shorthanded, picking up a man overboard, sailing in fog and
heavy weather – and even going up the mast. This book will be a
godsend to anyone sailing single or shorthanded – including couples
with young children who need to be supervised by one parent whilst the
other runs the boat. Organised into techniques for different cruising
scenarios, the book features step by step sequential photos showing
exactly how to approach each situation and carry out the task in hand.

The Handbook of Sailing
Certified sailing instructor Shirley Reekie presents the essentials of
boat parts, sailing dynamics, and safety precautions.

The Sailor's Handbook
For the first time ever, a comparative survey of 95 percent of the
fiberglass pocketcruising sailboats ever built Author Steve Henkel has
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researched hundreds of cruising sailboats less than 26 feet
long--pocket cruisers--to create this definitive gallery and handbook
of the small cruising sailboats built in the last 45 years. With
detailed plans, specifications, performance indexes, and commentary
for every model the author could find (360 in all!), The Sailor’s Book
of Small Cruising Sailboats is your ideal core reference for the used
and new boats you see on the water.

The Sailor's Handbook
Sailing Made Easy is the first step in a voyage that will last you the
rest of your life. It is a gift from a group of dedicated sailing
professionals who have committed their lives to sharing their art,
their skill, and their passion for this wonderful activity. This book,
which Sailing Magazine called "best in class" upon its release in
2010, is the most comprehensive education and boating safety learn-tosail guide to date. It is also the official textbook for the ASA Basic
Keelboat Standard (ASA 101). Incorporated in the textbook are useful
illustrations and exceptional photographs of complex sailing concepts.
The text’s most distinguishing feature is its user friendly "spreads"
in which instructional topics are self-contained on opposing pages
throughout the book. There are also chapter end quizzes and a glossary
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to help those new to sailing to navigate their way through the
extensive nautical terminology.

Start Sailing
How to Sail is chiefly concerned with the rudiments of sailing skill.
It is written to make the first moment aboard the new boat the
successful beginning of a long and lusty lifetime of sailing. The
novice has his simplest questions answered, explained and diagrammed
to his complete satisfaction.

A Manual of Sail Trim
RYA Sail Trim Handbook (E-G99)
RYA Tactics is the go-to handbook for all sailors and coaches
interested in improving their performance on the race course. Written
by sailing tactics specialist Mark Rushall, it is based on his many
years of successful dinghy and keelboat racing, and his career as an
Olympic sailing coach. Packed with easy-to-digest advice and
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information, it has clear diagrams and explanations and features
excellent photography throughout to demonstrate racing in action. RYA
Tactics breaks down the myths around racing tactics and provides you
with winning strategies for a wide range of race courses and weather
conditions. Written from the perspective of both coach and sailor, RYA
Tactics takes you logically and holistically through each aspect of a
sailing race. Shedding a new light on mastering race tactics, it has
three easy-to-follow sections: Setting the scene Before the start The
race The third edition features new chapters that include cutting-edge
advice on analysing weather conditions, club racing, positioning as a
strategy, and tactics in fast boats. It also discusses strategy
building and looks at all parts of the race in detail, recommending
specific tactics for each stage. Whether you’re looking to understand
wind shifts better, start fast, use a race compass, or get round the
marks first, this book will get you there.

The Sailor's Book of Small Cruising Sailboats
The Physics of Sailing Explained
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A guide for racing covers the principles of sail trim, crew movement
techniques, maneuvers, and control systems, and gives advice on
adjusting to special conditions.

The Sailing Handbook
Interested in learning to sail but feel like you’re navigating in
murky waters? Sailing for Dummies, Second Edition introduces the
basics of sailing, looks at the different types of sailboats and their
basic parts, and teaches you everything you need to know before you
leave the dock. In Sailing for Dummies, Second Edition, two U.S.
sailing champions show you how to: Find and choose a sailing school
Use life jackets correctly Tie ten nautical knots Handle sailing
emergencies (such as capsizing and rescuing a man overboard) Launch
your boat from a trailer, ramp, or beach Get your boat from point A to
point B (and back again) Predict and respond to water and wind
conditions Read charts, plot your course, use a compass, and find your
position at sea Sailing for Dummies shows you that getting out on the
water is easier than you think. The authors keep the sailor-speak to a
minimum where possible, but give you a grasp of the terminology you
need to safely and effectively communicate with your crew. A textbook,
user’s manual, and reference all in one, this book takes the
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intimidation out of sailing and gives you the skills and confidence
you need to get your feet wet and become the sailing pro you’ve always
wanted to be. Anchors away!

Sailing: A Woman's Guide
Make your modern sailboat look (and work) like a salty classic. The
Golden Age of Sail is long past, sadly, and much of its lore is nearly
extinct. Sailboats now almost uniformly use the Bermudan sloop rig—a
triangular jib and a triangular mainsail. But that rig evolved mainly
to meet esoteric yacht-racing measurement rules. It is not necessarily
the most efficient or effective rig. This book lets sailors rediscover
the practical advantages—and the aesthetic delights—of such
configurations as the sprit sail, the gaff sail, the lug sail, and the
gunter rig. It also includes valuable information on marlinspike work
like rope-whipping and eye-splicing; and tips on converting your
modern sailboat to a traditional rig. ______________________ Some
reviews: “This will become the classic book on traditional rigs for
small boats. . . . A concise and thorough compendium on using low-cost
and efficient traditional rigs, the kind that not only look better but
work better on small boats than their modern counterparts.” —Gary
Blankenship, Duckworks Magazine “The ‘traditional’ rigs here are the
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kind you’ll find on the clinker plywood designs of Iain Oughtred and
the like; rigs with polyester sails and running rigging. Tufnol blocks
and stainless steel shackles. ‘Modern traditional boats’, if you’ll
forgive the phrase. Similarly, there’s a nice mix of old and new the
manner the material is presented: old in the cleanliness of the page
design; new in the extensive use of colour close-up photographs to
illustrate details of the rigs. Highly recommended.” —Water Craft
Magazine "Mr. Nichols does an excellent job of explaining the
fundamentals in terms that are useful to old salts looking to tweak
their rigs, builders trying to figure out what's next, and admirers of
traditional design." —Good Old Boat

The Sailing Dictionary
Learn the theory and practice of sailing from a leading naval
architect and America’s Cup winner In this handsome full-color digest
of sailing lore and technique, one of the world’s preeminent sailors
and an all-star cast of contributors provide clear, authoritative
guidance on every aspect of the sport. The Sailor's Handbook helps you
choose and outfit a sailboat, and it provides expert instruction in
seamanship and safety, mooring and anchoring, navigation and
meteorology, first aid and survival, knots and ropes, and more.
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Perfect for on-board reference and at-home study, the book also
includes a survey of the world's top cruising grounds.

Sailing Made Simple
This is the official handbook supporting the RYA Day Skipper Sail
Course and is ideal for anyone looking to brush up on their knowledge
to this level. It gives great practical and detailed advice on key
skills, expanding on the course companion notes. Being a good skipper
is not difficult; it requires essential skills, knowledge, experience,
patience, good communication and at times a sense of humour! This book
is engagingly written and highly illustrated with the aim of equipping
you with that essential knowledge and set of skills to help you build
up your experience. It covers all the theoretical and practical
aspects of the RYA Day Skipper Sail syllabus and gives you all you
need to know to take a small yacht on a short passage safely.

A Handbook of Sailing Barges
A guide to all aspects of sailing discusses choosing a sailboat,
equipment, basic and advanced seamanship, cruising, navigation,
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meteorology, and safety

The Complete Sailing Manual, 4th Edition
“Belongs in the bookshelf of every cruising vessel.”—Blue Water
Sailing “If you are serious about that extended voyage, read The
Voyager’s Handbook.”—Sailing “Every now and then a new voice emerges
in the world of sailing literature that stands out, a voice that is
both clear and of lasting quality. The appearance of such a new voice
is something of an event, and that’s what we’d call the publication of
The Voyager’s Handbook.”—Blue Water Sailing This inspirational and
comprehensive manual leads you step by step through every aspect of
choosing, planning, and following the voyager’s life. Using three
example boats representing three cruising lifestyles—Simplicity,
Moderation, and Highlife—Beth Leonard helps make your bluewater dreams
come true, whether you’re sailing on a shoestring or a CEO’s pension.
Starting with the things you can’t do without—an enthusiastic crew, a
seaworthy boat, and, of course, money—Leonard offers sage advice on
how to select crewmembers who are truly committed to the voyage, how
to choose the right boat for you, and how to find just the right
approach to financing your voyage and making the most of every dollar
spent. Managing life from a floating home and keeping that home
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livable, seaworthy, and safe requires you to become, among other
things, the ship’s purser, engineer, doctor, cook, and cruise
director. You’ll discover how to prepare for these new roles and put
necessary equipment and arrangements in place before you untie your
docklines. This exquisitely detailed guide also helps you master the
skills you’ll need to handle a boat at sea with a small crew,
including Weather forecasting Passage planning Watchkeeping Heavyweather sailing Emergency management Midocean repairs Complete with
dozens of easy-to-use graphs and tables for quick reference, along
with the hard-won wisdom of experienced cruisers, The Voyager’s
Handbook is the ultimate resource for anyone who is planning,
preparing for, or just dreaming about a great adventure on the high
seas.

Nigel Calder's Cruising Handbook: A Compendium for Coastal
and Offshore Sailors
Sailing offers an enjoyable
worldwide--some of whom are
while others are trying out
level of expertise, sailing

pastime for untold thousands of people
experienced mariners with their own boats,
the sport for the first time. Whatever the
is an activity that requires
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concentration, dedication, and skill. The art of sailing requires a
knowledge of essential techniques and the ability to adapt to changing
conditions. THE HANDBOOK OF SAILING TECHNIQUES contains everything a
sailor needs to know about sailing, beginning with the boat and its
essential equipment, and ranging to weather and currents,
communication, ropes and anchoring, sails and steering, onshore and
offshore environments, and survival techniques. With 120 black-andwhite illustrations and clear, useful descriptions of sailing terms
and sea-tested methods, THE HANDBOOK OF SAILING TECHNIQUES provides
essential information for both novice crewmembers and experienced
sailors. No matter a sailor's current level of expertise, there is
always more to learn. This is a book that will continue to teach.

Stress-Free Sailing
Sailing Knots is an invaluable guidebook for all sailors. Included are
expert instructions on how to tie over 60 nautical knots; step-by-step
color illustrations for every knot; and background information on the
history, lore and accreditation of the knots. (7 1/2 X 10 1/4, 144
pages, photos, color illustrations, charts, icons)

Page 20/31

Free Copy The Handbook Of Sailing A Complete Guide To All Sailing
Techniques And Procedures For The Beginner And The Experienced Sailor
The Complete Book of Sailing Knots
The handbook of sailing provides a full-scale 'how to' course in all
the essentials. Bob Bond, formerly training manager to the Royal
Yachting Association and now principal of the Plas Menai National
Water Sports Centre as compiled the work so that it can be used by
anyone who thinks of taking up sailing, whether in earnest or just as
casual means of weekend relaxation. It is also an invaluable source of
reference for the more experienced sailor, who may need to improve and
up-date his technique. The book provides essential information wouldbe sailors need to know from the moment they first set foot in a boat
in shelteredwater to the time when they might be in mid-ocean in a
force-eight gale.

How to Sail
The most comprehensive and helpful guide ever written for selecting
and equipping a cruising sailboat Whether you’re a coastal or offshore
cruiser, you’ll find your most pressing concerns treated with the knowhow that makes for skillful, confident cruising in Nigel Calder’s
Cruising Handbook. The author -- one of the most respected marine howPage 21/31
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to authors on either side of the Atlantic, and author of the
universally admired Boatowner's Mechanical and Electrical Manual, -walks you through all key technical and practical aspects of modern
cruising systems and equipment, providing you with a summary of the
skills necessary for safe, enjoyable sailing. The first half of the
book includes an easy-to-use tabular method for evaluating a boat's
suitability for cruising; ideas for workable deck and interior layouts and organization; how to choose and configure suitable boat
systems for cruising; and how to install gear for trouble free
operation. The book's second half teaches you boat handling skills;
core navigational expertise; anchoring techniques; weather
understanding; heavy weather expertise; and specific skills for longterm and long-distance cruising.

The Handbook of Sailing
Gives advice on selecting small sailboats that can be transported by
trailer, discusses the fundamentals of sailing, and tells how to plan
cruises and outfit a boat.

The International Marine Book of Sailing
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The Reed's Skipper's Handbook has been a bestseller since first
publication. The previous edition sold over 60,000 copies, and it is
easy to see why: a handy pocket size, it is an aide-memoire of
everything a boater needs to know at sea. Packed with a wide range of
information in a concise form it is frequently recommended by
Yachtmaster Instructors as a quick reference guide and as a revision
aid for anyone taking their Day Skipper or Yachtmaster certificates.
This 7th edition has been thoroughly revised, with updated text and
illustrations throughout. 'A terrific little volume' Motorboat &
Yachting 'A brilliant guide for beginners and an excellent refresher
for more advanced skippers a top rate book' Waterstones 'Everything
you would need to know when going to sea in a yacht or small boata
humdinger of a little book' Nautical Magazine Reeds Skipper's Handbook
is a must for anyone going to sea in any size of boat – be they novice
or old hand. Tens of thousands of skippers and crew have found it
invaluable as a memory jogger and refresher whether at sea or on land.

The Handbook of Sailing
How to Sail outlines basic sailing techniques for both the beginner
and experienced sailor. Whatever your level of ability, this book is
packed with useful hints and essential tips that will make sailing a
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safe, rewarding and enjoyable experience. Useful tip boxes and clear
line illustrations help bring to life the techniques needed to handle
a boat in every situation, from the importance of monitoring weather
reports over the radio, to understanding how to use specialized
equipment in an emergency. The book is divided into ten easy-to-use
chapters, which cover every aspect of sailing: weather and current
conditions, and how to handle them; the anatomy of your vessel and
boating terminology; equipment; communicating with other vessels,
shore facilities and the coast guard; ropes, knots and lines, and how
to use them; mooring and anchoring; getting started; the mechanics of
steering and sailing; basic navigation; and surviving in an emergency.
The handbook also includes a useful glossary explaining sailing terms,
an extensive list of recommended reading and a comprehensive index for
easy reference. No serious sailing enthusiast should be without How to
Sail.

A Handbook of Sailing Barges
RYA Tactics (E-G40)
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The RYA Yachtmaster examination is the gold-standard qualification for
sail and power boaters the world over. This eBook is the RYA’s
official and definitive guide to the exam. It offers a unique insight
into what you need to know, how the exam will be conducted, and the
skills required. Whether you are going to take the exam, or are
thinking of it and want to find out what you will face on the day,
this is the book that you must have. Author James Stevens is the
creator of the current RYA Yachtmaster scheme for sail and power
boats. Formerly the RYA’s Training Manager, he has over 30 years’
experience examining, and there is nobody better to help you succeed.

The Annapolis Book of Seamanship
Doris Colgate, a nationally known sailor and sailing instructor, has
written the ideal how-to sail book for women, with a practical, downto-earth, low-key approach perfectly suited to women's learning
styles. Sailing covers it all, from basic sailing techniques, to
safety skills, to building confidence, to racing tactics. Doris
Colgate, a nationally known sailor and sailing instructor, has written
the ideal how-to sail book for women, with a practical, down-to-earth,
low-key approach perfectly suited to women's learning styles. Sailing
covers it all, from basic sailing techniques, to safety skills, to
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building confidence, to racing tactics. Perfect for the woman with a
family, and for the woman thinking of getting her own sailboat.
Inspirational anecdotes from other women sailors enliven the text.

Sailing For Dummies
A complete, beautifully illustrated introduction to sailboats and
sailing. Evolution of sailboat design, from dinghies to ocean racers.

Sailing Made Easy
Here's the book that can get you sailing in an afternoon and keep you
sailing better through a lifetime on the water This is the first
sailing book that follows a sailor's ideal learning curve. Rather than
tell you all about sail trim or anchoring in a single chapter, Robby
Robinson tells you what you need to know when you want to know it.
From the absolute basics to the most advanced techniques, the
International Marine Book of Sailing is highly accessible--and
informative--at every level. More than 500 pages and 1,000 color
photos and illustrations. Covers everything from high-performance and
Olympic-class sailing dinghies to coastal and offshore cruising
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sailboats. No matter your age or the kind of sailing you'd most like
to do, this book will work for you. The easy-flowing instructional
text is augmented by sidebar features giving alternative approaches,
definitions of terms, and boat-to-boat variations--a uniquely
effective how-to combination. Includes contributions from Nigel Calder
(Boatowner's Mechanical and Electrical Manual), Beth Leonard (The
Voyager's Handbook), Robert Perry (Yacht Design According to Perry),
Bob Sweet (The Weekend Navigator), Charlie Wing (How Boat Things
Work), and other top sailing writers. Renders sailing and seamanship
more transparent and accessible than ever before. The ideal book for
self-teaching.

Handbook of Trailer Sailing
An essential reference book for sailing enthusiasts, now in its fourth
edition with a foreword by quadruple Olympic gold medalist Ben
Ainslie. Learn the basics of sailing, master navigation, and maintain
your boat with The Complete Sailing Manual, written by instructor and
former British national champion Steve Sleight. This authoritative
text has clear, annotated diagrams and photographs that answer
questions about any sailing situation with thorough coverage of all
aspects of sailing and boat ownership. Look up how to rig a dinghy,
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tie basic knots, or save someone who fell overboard. Revised and
updated to include the latest developments in equipment, safety, and
activities, including foiling, long-distance cruising, and high-speed,
apparent wind-sailing, and newest technology such as modern
performance systems and electronic navigation. All rules, regulations,
and best practices are also up to date. From the novice to the
experienced sailor, The Complete Sailing Manual is the perfect book
for anyone interested in sailing.

Peter Isler's Little Blue Book of Sailing Secrets
RYA Day Skipper Handbook Sail (E-G71)
Bryon D Anderson is a writer and scientist with a special interest in
sail.

Sailing Fundamentals
"The definitive book." -Cruising World "Every culture has its bible,
and until now, there wasn't one for the voyager with a passion for
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catching
guide to
decks of
Bannerot
for more

fish." --Ocean Navigator Here is the first-ever complete
finding, catching, processing, and cooking fish from the
a slow-moving cruising sail- or powerboat. Scott and Wendy
have successfully cruise-fished tropical and temperate seas
than two decades.
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